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Friday, 23 October 2015 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

We are very excited about the upcoming Young Voices concert for the upper school choir at the O2 arena on 
Monday 25

th
 January 2016.  We are going to submit a mass ticket order for the concert as soon as possible as 

they are allocated on a first come first served basis and they sell out very quickly.  Please fill in the slip at the 
bottom of the letter to order tickets and return to the school office (with payment unless paid on Parent Pay) by 
Friday 20

th
 November 2016. 

All orders received by this date will be sent to Young Voices on Monday 23
rd

 November, there will be no further 
orders placed after this date.  Young Voices are unable to accept individual orders from parents.  Please note that 
any tickets purchased will not be sent to the school until a couple of weeks prior to the concert but they are being 
allocated as each order is received.  Young Voices have informed us that under no circumstances will tickets be 
refunded once purchased.  The tickets for the concerts are all one price - £22.00, with the exception of babes in 
arms.   

Please inform us if anyone using the tickets you purchase has mobility issues as we have to notify Young Voices at 
the point of order so they can allocate appropriate seats. 

Closer to the time, we will be looking into booking a coach for ticket holders to and from the concert, but this cannot 
be subsidised by school.  Therefore it depends on the number of people who would be willing to contribute as to 
whether this is a financially viable option. 

For any information about the concert, backing tracks, dance moves and lyrics, please visit www.youngvoices.co.uk 
and click on parents. Please make the most of the resources online so the children can practise the songs and 
dance moves they’re learning at home as well as at school.  The more the children know the songs, the better their 
experience will be. 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss. Farmer   Mrs. Austin 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Young Voices Ticket order form 

Please return the slip to the school office no later than Friday 20
th

 November 2016  

Na  Name of child: ClaClass: 

Par Parent contact name: Tel Telephone number: 

Wh Wheelchair requirements (including those who cannot manage steps): 
 
 

Date of concert Ticket quantity Unit price Total (£) 

       Monday 25
th
 January 2016  £22.00  

 
Paid by cash/cheque   Paid via ParentPay  

 
 

If we believe, 
we will achieve. 

http://www.youngvoices.co.uk/

